
 
 
Welsh Masters Athletics Association  
 
Notes for the website of the General Committee Meeting held on 26 September 2018 at Cardiff 
 
 
Track & Field meetings 
 
There were very detailed discussions on progress for the draft 2019 programme.  It was still 
expected to have an Indoor Championship, an Outdoor Championship, and four league meetings 
(Swansea, Cardiff, Newport, Cardiff) plus a meeting at Wrexham.  The Secretary was given final 
action points for reservations, etc. 
 
Draft dates had to be with Welsh Athletics to formalise the programme with those of all the other 
clubs shortly to ensure there were no clashes and there were sufficient officials available for the 
events.  Welsh Athletics holds a meeting in November for this purpose, at which WMAA would be 
represented by Mel James. 
 
Cross Country and Road events 
 
The British and Irish Masters Cross Country International Meeting arrangements were still going well 
(17 November in Singleton Park, Swansea).  Committee members volunteered for various tasks on 
and before the day.  Assistance was also coming from the University and Swansea Harriers.  Closing 
dates and the Welsh selection process are on the BMAF website – there are only a few days to go! 
 
BMAF  
 
Malaga had been very successful for the British team, and in particular the Welsh athletes had been 
particularly strong.  (All the details are elsewhere on this website – with particular thanks to Chris 
Pruski and Roger Garland for their work on this editorial and photographs.) 
 
The BMAF Outdoor Championships were scheduled to take place 17-18 August 2019 at Birmingham. 
 
Power of 10 
 
Chris Pruski had identified that Power of 10 had not identified the Welsh Masters Championships 
separately on its website, and that positions in events were those for the location and not the two 
Masters Clubs, Midland and Welsh.  He was going to continue to work with Power of 10 to separate 
the information and try to get the results corrected.  
 
All athletes were asked to check their details on the BMAF website, and that their Welsh Masters 
club membership was recorded.  In this way Welsh Masters’ athletes would be properly accredited 
with their success. 
 
 


